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Scopa says braai
areas overdone

PARLIAMENT’S Standing Com-
mittee on Public Accounts (Scopa)
has expressed concern about how
the Public Works Department
spent about half a million rand on
refurbishing braai areas at houses
allocated to ministers.

“Scopa is of the view that South
Africans cannot be expected to pay
that amount of money just for a
braai area for a minister,” the com-
mittee said Scopa yesterday.

“Is 1t really necessary to spend
that kind of money just for a braai
area for a cabinet minister?” — Afri-

can News Agency (ANA)
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